
 
 

 

 

CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
                                                             P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94551 
 
Rosters (please add to your roster) 
Bob Hall and Maryjane Maberry-Hall     (925) 449-1206           bob_hall@adaptec.com 
1117 Vienna St.                                     B.O.D. 
Livermore, CA 94550 
 
BOD Meeting:  The May 21st meeting was attended by Mike & Alice Ogden, Ray & Concha Dias, Bill & 
Charloa Burker, Bill & Theresa Stanley, Peter Kalthoff, Kent Walker, Ed & Kevin Barr. We had a great 
time, even though Shirley did not attend (she was not feeling well).   
 
Jump Day:  May 22nd found Dave Elliot, the Stanley’s, the Ogden’s and Kent Walker having a great at 
Lodi.  
 
Theresa writes: Theresa's new BevSuit Jumpsuit just came in and she loves it!  It has booties, lots 
more wing and fabric and made flying so much easier. Bill has ordered a 9-cell Pilot 190 from 
Aerodyne.  It has not yet come in.  Ed Barr got a Pilot last year and really likes it. 
 
Kent would like help finding the movie “Sport of the Space Age”. 
 
Note: June 18th is the Vertical Challenge -- the BIG, annual, helicopter and air show at Hiller.   
 
Outing. Saturday, June 25th. Hiller Air Museum in San Carlos. Madalyn Drago checked with her 
friend's husband, David Bligh, who is a docent at the Museum.  Normally the admission is $8 per 
person but we can probably get a group rate and if available, David will conduct our tour.  They are 
open 10am-5pm.  We will meet there at 11am for a personalized tour, then go to brewpub/restaurant. 
Contact Madalyn Drago madalyn@pacbell.net or phone at 650 359-1227 and let her know so she can 
get a count for the tour and discount entry fee. (Thank you Madalyn).  
 
 Possible outings. Please let the appropriate person know if you have an interest in some of the 
following. 
Cache Creek Rrafting/Casino trip probably July (Ed Barr). 
Gun Lust in Livermore or Concord, probably late July (Kent Walker). 
Cabo San Lucas probably September or October (Theresa Stanley or Madalyn Drago). 
Reno Train Ride this fall, probably October (Madalyn Drago). 
Altitude Chamber (Bill or Theresa Stanley). We are thinking of Beale or Oklahoma City. Oklahoma City 
includes a Dunk Tank. They require no beard, and a Class 3 Medical. For more info check 
http://www.cami.jccbi.gov/AAM-400a/Brochures/PT_Course2.htm  
Las Vegas, and PIA Symposium (Bill or Theresa Stanley).  
Another Wind Tunnel trip (Kent Walker). 
  
Calendar: (Subject to change to accommodate boogies, meets, etc.) 
General Meeting:  June 11th, 7:30 P.M. 
Jump Day:  June 12th, Lodi. 
Outing: Saturday, June 25th, 11:00 AM Hiller Air Museum in San Carlos. 
BOD Meeting: July 30th @ Bill  & Theresa Stanley’s (new date) 
Jump Day:  July 31st, Lodi. 
General Meeting:  October 8th, 7:30 P.M. 
Jump Day:  Monday October 31st, Lodi. Bill Stanley plans on celebrating his 35th jump anniversary. 
Holiday Party:  Kent is checking with The California Culinary Academy for January 2006. 
PIA Symposium 2007 will be held at the Silver Legacy Resort & Casino in Downtown Reno,  
January 27, 2007 - February 1, 2007 PIA Room Rates @ Silver Legacy Resort & Casino  
Sunday - Thursday $69; Friday - Saturday $84 (800) 687-8733 www.silverlegacy.com 
 
This unofficial publication is dated 6/1/5 


